
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Dear Families and Students: 

Your student at Holmen High School is scheduled to engage in the state-mandated Dynamic Learning Maps (DLM) assessment on 
Wednesday, March 19th, concurrently with other students participating in the ACT or Pre-ACT Secure on the same date. The DLM 
evaluates students in the subjects of English, Reading, Math, and Science.  If you have chosen to exempt (opt out) your child from 
taking this assessment, please note that your child will not be attending school on this day, as our entire staff will be dedicated to 
administering the DLM, ACT, and Pre-ACT Secure assessment to each appropriate student group. 

Why take the DLM? 

●​ Data will be used to help make future Academic and Instructional decisions 
●​ It is mandated by the state of Wisconsin 
●​ It assesses student knowledge and academic progress 

 
Preparation 

●​ Get a Good Night Sleep 
●​ Have  Breakfast  
●​  

Testing Dates 
●​ Wednesday, March 19th (transportation services will run as normal at the end of the day) 
●​ Please do everything in your control to make sure your student is present 

 
●​  

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wayne E. Sackett​​ ​ ​ ​ Lacey Sinn 
High School Principal      ​ ​ ​ ​ Director of Learning and Assessment 
Holmen High School​ ​ ​ ​ School District of Holmen 
608-526-3372, Ext. 6107​ ​ ​ ​ 608-526-1329 
sacway@holmen.k12.wi.us ​ ​ ​ sinlac@holmen.k12.wi.us  
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